
February is here 
 
It’s a funny thing the beginning of a new year. It rushes in straight after 
Christmas and although some of us return to work and establish     
regular patterns once again, others are still on holidays, or                 
volunteering at beach missions, or home with children, grandchildren 
or godchildren, or awaiting our normal programs to return.  

Many of us are impacted when school goes back in some way, with 
our own children or grandchildren, as a teacher, less people at     
shopping centres or at the beach, or just the extra traffic on the road at 
school times! So here we are at the beginning of February. What will 
the rest of 2019 look like for us, our families, our connect groups and 
here at Adelaide West? 

As the church calendar slips into regular mode – the challenge before 
us is to reflect on how we will grow together this year, how we will     
intentionally love God and love others, seek our purpose as a church, 
wait on God in prayer, and listen to each other. We seek to grow in 
faith, hope and love together.  
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Epiphany 4 
Jer 1:4-10 
Ps 71:1-6 

1 Cor 13:1-13 
Lk 4:21-30 

 

Sunday Worship times:  
 

creative traditional          9.15am 
family worship         10.45am 
youth & young adults      5.00pm 

If you are new or visiting 
Adelaide West Uniting 
Church we are pleased 

you are here 



Welcome to Worship 
 

Welcome to Worship, 

Kids’ Space is back for 2019 today!! We are so 
excited to see you all and wonder what God 
has in store for us this year. 

Please pray for our leaders as we embark on the year. 

KCO is coming up fast be sure to get at postcard from the foyer and 
sign up on line & invite others to join us. KCO is for 7 year olds to those 
in Year 7. 

  Blessings Lorraine  

Children and Families Pastor 

Engage Youth  
Engage Youth welcomes all youth in years 7-12 to come, hang out,   
relax, eat, make new friends, meet awesome leaders and most            
importantly engage  with God!    

Engage Youth runs from 6-9:30pm Friday’s (during School terms) at 
AWUC and includes dinner and  dessert for $5.  Questions? Please 
contact Jack: 0433 763 908 or youth@awuc.org.au 

Jack Harington, Youth Ministry team leader 

World Day of Prayer Service 
This year Adelaide West will be hosting this service on Friday 1st 
March at 10.00am.  Please join with us. 

Improving Waste & Recycling 
Anyone interested in forming a little 
team to lead improved waste and        
recycling at AWUC is invited to a      
meeting on 6 Feb.  The intent is the 
team will look at what is needed    
physically, and in terms of                 
communication across the five services 
and with regular users so that as a 
community of faith, we are excellent 
stewards environmentally.  Lots of 
good things has and does happen and 
more can be done. 



Prayer Points 
Mon – Ministry team, staff,          
volunteers 
Tue—Weekly activities resuming 
this week 
Wed—Mainly music resuming 
Thursday 
Thurs—Church Council meeting 
tonight 
Fri—Presbytery & Synod set up, 
Engage Youth 
Sat—Presbytery & Synod meeting 
today  
Sun—Sunday services 

Upcoming Events 
13 Feb – Evening Fellowship        
resumes “Getting to know you’ 
20 Feb— Graham Tour 
22/23 Feb – Dupang Festival – 
Corroboree 
(adelaidefringe.com.au) 
6 Mar - Friendship Club             
resumes  

23-24 Mar—KCO! 

Giving at Adelaide West 
We give as a response to God’s 
grace in our lives. There are 3 ways 
to give regularly: 

Direct deposit into: BSB: 805-007 | 
Account #:  00703475 | Account 
name: Adelaide West Uniting 
Church | marked ‘offering’. 

eGive – application forms are avail-
able on the shelves by the front 
door. 

Offerings collected at each Sunday 
service. 

KCO is on again in March at 
Adare Camp & Caravan Park at 
Victor Harbor. The registrations 
will open on line 15 January. 
Please grab a postcard from the 
foyer and invite those children 
from 7 yo to those in year 7.  

Looking for a round table 
We’re looking for a 90cm round 
table for the chapel and       
wondering if anyone has one 
that they are no longer using 
and would like to see   

repurposed?  

Graham Tour  
20 February, Titanium Security Arena. Free 
admission 

A ministry of the Billy Graham Evangelistic  
Association. 

Invitation cards are available in the foyer if 
you would like to invite someone to this 
event. 



Intentional Interim minister:  (day off — Fri) 
Lynne Aird    lynne@awuc.org.au  0439 600 220   

Children and family pastor: (4 days, Mon, Wed, Thurs, Sun) 
Lorraine Schroder   kidsspace@awuc.org.au 

Youth ministry team leader:  (half time) 
Jack Harington   youth@awuc.org.au 

Young adult team leader:   (half time) 
Lauren Andris            youngadults@awuc.org.au 

Administration support officer: (Mon, Tues, Thurs)  
Louise Woodhouse  office@awuc.org.au 

What’s on in the next week... 

Today     9.15am  Lynne Aird 
    10.45am  Lynne Aird 

     5.00pm  TBA 

Monday 4th  10.00am  Stitchers  
     7.30pm  Men’s Choir 

Tuesday 5th   9.30am  Coffee, chat & share craft group 

Thursday 7th   9.00am  mainly music 
     7.00pm  Church Council 

Saturday 9th   9.00am  Presbytery & Synod meeting  

Sunday 10th   9.15am  Simon Story  
    10.45am  Simon Story  

     5.00pm  TBA 

We acknowledge the ancient people of the land on which we meet, 
the Kaurna people, whose story reaches back to the first sunsets. 

mailto:iim@awuc.org.au

